May 25, 2019

Krista and Jared Henkelman
Garner & Associates, Auctioneers
1014 West Denison

Waco, TX 76706

Dear Krista and Jared,

| want to thank you both and the entire Garner Team for the successful auction that was
conducted at my deceased parent’s farm in Frost, TX on May 18, 2019. Everyone on your
entire team did a fantastic job and the auction was completed in the nick of time just as a big
storm hit us.

For anyone that wants to say “Let’'s Have An Auction” you should call Garner & Associates for a
great auction experience. | highly recommend them!

| am a Licensed Auctioneer in the state of Texas and attended the same Auction School as
Krista, Jared, and Ronnie Garner so | had some idea of the process. At one point, | considered
conducting the auction myself but am | ever glad | made the decision to hire Garner &
Associates. | believe | hired an incredible team and | found that they all worked professionally,
efficiently, and methodically.

| first met with Ronnie Garner and Krista Henkelman at the family farm to look over the items
that would be offered for sale at the auction. Their contract was simple and easy to understand.
After they were hired, Ronnie and his wife Debra, along with Krista and her husband, Jared
came up to the farm to begin sorting through all the household items and tagging the farm
equipment.

The auction was posted on their website and Facebook page and we received a lot of
advertising and interest in the auction.

The Garner Team came out to the farm several more times and | saw that Jared had a real
knack for organizing items into similar lots for the auction. When we had the actual auction, |
noticed how great a job he had done.

The day of the auction we were faced with a severe weather forecast, but the Garner Team
remained positive and upbeat. Several modifications were made on the spot as they faced this
challenge.

During the auction and after it was over the team of Tye Tedlock, Bianca Crook, and Megan
Gohring worked closely together to compile the items/lots being auctioned, which bidder bought
the item, and the price at which the items/lots were sold. Bianca and Megan were flawless in
collecting the funds from the buyers.

If you want to have a successful auction, make the successful choice of Garner & Associates!
Yours truly,

e

G. Alan Hargrove
214-755-4595



